
 

 

From: WebAdmin@burnaby.ca <WebAdmin@burnaby.ca>  
Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 1:32 PM 
To: Clerks <Clerks@burnaby.ca> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Appear as a Delegation #10 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account 
information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to 
phishing@burnaby.ca 

Submitted on Mon, 11/22/2021 - 13:32 
Submission # 10 

Submitted values are: 

What meeting would you like to appear at? 
Council 
 
Name 
jack maddong 
 
Title (if applicable) 
Mr. 
 
Address 

 
 
Phone number 

 
 
Email address 

 
 
Speaker(s) 
Jack maddong 
 
Reason for appearance 
I have some concerns regarding the traffic safety comittee 

 
 

DELEGATION 
2021 DECEMBER 06 

Copy to: 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Deputy CAO/CFO 
Director Corporate Services 
Director Engineering 
Director Planning & Building  
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